
ST. CATHERINE  OF  SIENA  ROMAN  CATHOLIC  CHURCH  

April 17, 2016 ð4th Sunday of Easter  

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH ! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self -image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH  MISSION  STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer  

ST. CATHERINE  OF SIENA  FEAST DAY MASS AND POTLUCK SUPPER 
 

òYou are rewarded not according to your work or your time but according to the measure of your love.ó 
ñSt. Catherine of Siena 

 

April 29 is the feast day of St. Catherine of Siena. It is the day she died, at only 33 years old, in 1380. As you may 
know, her life was devoted to God and to helping the poor and sick. She was 
also very influential during her time, helping to bring Pope Gregory XI and 
the papacy back to Rome from France and dictating over 400 letters and 
prayers (known as her Dialogue), for which she was named a Doctor of the 
Church. She was an extraordinary woman and a challenging role model for all 
of us. 

In honor of her Feast Day this year, we invite you to join us for Mass and a 
potluck supper on April 29. Mass will be at 5:30 p.m., with the supper to 
follow.  

For the past few years we have had a fun tradition of following our Friday 
òsimple suppersó during Lent with a ònot-so-simple supperó during the 
Easter season. The not-so-simple supper is an opportunity for everyone to 
bring one of their favorite foods to share. We donõt guarantee that anyone will 
have a balanced meal, but we do know from experience that it will be a feast 
for the taste buds!  

Bring an appetizer, a side dish, a casserole, a dessertñor anything else that 
you enjoy eating. You can drop food off at the Parish Center before Mass and 
we will keep it cold or warm for you during Mass. St. Catherineõs will provide 
some drinksñwater, lemonade, and coffeeñbut you are also welcome to 
bring your own.  

Reservations are appreciated so we know how many to expect. Please contact 
June Haynor at istcathe@dor.org or 257-2493. If you know what you are going to bring, you can let her know that 
too. We look forward to seeing you there!  
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MINISTRY  TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music  
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation  
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry  
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator  
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration  
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper  
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist  
Mary Holzhauer  
 

Administrative Assistant  
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician  
Craig Murray  
 

Housekeeper  
Diane Tordel  
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo  
 

COUNCIL  CHAIRS  
Pastoral Council : Colleen Perkins and Joseph Babcock 
Finance Council : Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS  
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all Church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP  
Our Sister Parish  
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthonyõs in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the òloose change bowlsó located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 200 children at the 
parish daycare center.  
 

Almsgiving  
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy  
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule  
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule  
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations:  
Gluten-reduced hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation  
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment  
 

Infant Baptisms  
Weõre so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism.  
 

Marriage  
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding.  
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.)  
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders  
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES  
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups  
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert.  

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.ïFri. 9 a.m.ï 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.)  
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CATHOLIC  MINISTRIES  APPEAL 
Weõve raised $29,804 toward our goal of $46,165. If you 
have not yet made a pledge, please prayerfully consider 
giving to the Catholic Ministries Appeal.  

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Apr. 18 Spotlight Movie Showing  
Apr. 29 St. Catherine Feast Day Potluck 
May 15  Dr. Nancy Radloff Piano Concert  
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SCRIPTURE  READINGS  
 

Today 
Acts 13:14, 43-52; Ps 100:1-2, 3, 5; Rev 
7:9, 14b-17; Jn 10:27-30 
 

Next Sunday 
Acts 14:21-27; Ps 145:8-9, 10-11, 12-13; 
Rev 21:1-5a, Jn 13:31-33a, 34-35 
 

 

òôMy sheep hear my voice; I know them, and they 
follow me.õó (Jn 10:27) 

Friday, April 22  
9:00 a.m. MASS: Living & Deceased Members of the Topoleski 
 & Sweazey Families by Jan & Len Topoleski & 
 Family 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
9:30 a.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
10:30 a.m. Benediction 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
Saturday, April 23  
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Marjorie C. Hagin by the Hagin Family 
 and Joyce Tessier by the Sipple Family 
Sunday, April 24  
9:00 a.m. MASS: Thomas Colucci by Steve & Liz Colucci 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Peg Moy by Ed Moy & Family and Our 
 Parishioners 
4:00 p.m. Spanish Community Choir 
5:30 p.m. SPANISH  COMMUNITY  MASS 
6:30 p.m. Spanish Community Gathering 

    WHATôS HAPPENINGðAPRIL  18ï24  

Monday, April 18  
5:30 p.m. MASS: Paul Farinella by Chris & Mike Kimball 
6:15 p.m. Spotlight Movie Showing and Discussion  
7:00 p.m. Scripture Study: Passion and Resurrection 
 Narratives  
Tuesday, April 19 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Our Godchildren by Jeff & Jane Doyle 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
5:30 p.m. Boy Scouts Pack 55 Tiger Den 
5:45 p.m. Adult Faith Formation Meeting  
Wednesday, April 20 
9:00 a.m. MASS: David Pederson by Mary Lee Noden 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
7:30 p.m. R.C.I.A. 
Thursday, April 21  
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir  
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP  OF TREASURE 

 OFFERTORY INCOME , April 10, 2015 

 Collection: $7,910 

 EFT Donations: $806 

 Mailed -in Donations: $3,110 

 TOTAL : $11,826 

 WEEKLY BUDGET : $10,577 

 VARIANCE : + $1,249 
 

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $147 
PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 
Diane Eckert, Dixie Varga, Benn Campbell, 
Kay LaLonde, Patricia King, Bob Orange, Joel 
Wasser, Jossie Brissee, Margy Dillon, Colin 
Hayward-Toland, David Hyatt, Gianna 

Lesselroth, and Gail Cooney. 
 

Please hold in prayer those who have died 
in the peace of Christ: 
Bob Portmess; Teresa Grady; and David 
Pederson (brother of Mary Lee Noden) 



 

 

Parish-Wide Opportunities  

 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION  RECEPTION  
St. Catherineõs is again looking forward to celebrating 
all those who are volunteering in our parish this 

Sunday, April 17, from 3 ð5 p.m. at our Volunteer 
Appreciation Reception. We hope to see you there!   
 

SPOTLIGHTðJOIN  US FOR THIS  MOVIE  
St. Catherineõs will be showing the Academy Awardð
winning movie Spotlight. The movie chronicles the 
work of the Boston Globe in exposing the sexual abuse 
scandal in the Boston Archdiocese, which ultimately 
led to worldwide attention to this problem within the 
Catholic Church. You are encouraged to attend this 
viewing of the movie, even if you have already seen 
it, and join in a discussion of it afterward. It will take 
place on Monday, April 18, at 6:15 p.m. (following 
the 5:30 Mass). Dinner (pasta, salad, and bread) will 
be served at 6 p.m. for those interested, and you are 
encouraged to bring your own drinks and snacks for 
the movie. The movie is 2 hours and 9 minutes long, 
so we will end around 9 p.m. after our discussion. 
This movie is rated R, so please make your own 
decision about whether or not to include your 
teenagers in this event. The movie is not appropriate 
for younger children.  
 

R.C.I.A. ðBRINGING  ADULTS AND YOUTH 
INTO  THE CATHOLIC  CHURCH 
If you or someone you know is thinking about 
becoming Catholic, or would like to complete their 
Sacraments of Initiation, this is a good time to get that 
process started. Ann Marie is currently meeting with 
people who are interested in learning more about the 
R.C.I.A. process, which will begin next fall. If you are 
interested in beginning this conversation, or know 
someone who is, please contact Ann Marie at 
ameckert@dor.org or 257-2493.  
 

ST. CATHERINE  OF SIENA  FEAST DAY 
POTLUCK SUPPER 
Our Patron Saintõs Feast Day is Friday, April 29 . In 
celebration of St. Catherine of Siena, we will be 
moving the daily Mass to 5:30 p.m. and inviting 
everyone to join us for Mass and a potluck supper to 
follow. See the front cover for more information! 
Reservations are appreciated so we know how many 
to expect. Please contact June Haynor at 
istcathe@dor.org or 257-2493.  

ST. CATHERINEôS NEEDS YOU! 
This year, two members of our Pastoral Council will 
be stepping down after serving two three -year terms. 
I want to publicly thank Mary Lee Noden and Colleen 
Perkins for their tireless service to our community and 
for sharing their amazing wisdom with me in guiding 
our community. I cannot lead this community 
without the assistance of the Pastoral Council. The 
primary role of the Council is to share with me what 
the pastoral priorities ought to be for our community. 
If the Holy Spirit has gifted you with wisdom, 
knowledge of our community, the skill of listening, 
the gift of communication, and prophetic vision, then 
this is the job for you. I ask each member of our 
community to prayerfully discern whether you can 
submit your name as a member of the council. Please 
keep our community ever in your prayers.  

ñFr. Joe 
 

WHATôS NEW?   
We want to keep your parish registration accurate 
and we cannot do it without your help. Did you move 
recently? Change your email address or phone 
number? New member of the family? If so, please 
email the new information to istcathe@dor.org or call 
the office at 257-2493.  Thank you. 
 

CARE FOR OUR COMMON  HOME 
Earth Day is April 22ña good opportunity to give 
thanks for the gift of the earth and to reflect on how 
our own choices might contribute to global climate 
change and other environmental degradation. Here 
are two events you can attend: 
¶ Please join the Interfaith Climate Action Network 

on Thursday, April 21,  for presentations and 
discussion on what we as individuals and 
congregations can do to protect the planet and our 
neighbors. Doors open at 5 p.m., potluck supper 
at 5:30 p.m. (please bring a dish to pass), program 
starts at 6 p.m. at Immaculate Conception Church 
Parish Hall.  

¶ Over 9 months from its publication, what has 
been the impact of the papal encyclical Laudato Si 
on efforts to fight climate change around the 
world? Join a panel of four experts on climate, 
politics, and faith for an Earth Day discussion of 
this question on Friday, April 22 . The panel 
begins at 6 p.m. in the chapel at Anabel Taylor 
Hall on the Cornell campus. Parking in the lot 
behind Anabel Taylor is free after 5 p.m.  

A vibrant Catholic Community where all are welcomed, challenged, and supported in their lifeõs journey.  
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NO FAITH  FORMATION  SESSIONS APRIL  24 
AND MAY 1 
Due to Spring Break there will be no Childrenõs 
Liturgy of the Word (CLOW), Childrenõs Faith 
Formation (CFF), Middle School Youth Ministry 
(MSYM), or High School Youth Ministry (HSYM) on 
April 24.  The only program that will gather on May 1 
will be Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word (CLOW).  
 

SHOE CUTTING  PARTY UPDATE 
We want to thank all of the middle and high school 
youth and their families for attending our first Sole 
Hope Shoe Cutting Party. We 
were able to cut shoe patterns 
that will create 72 pairs of shoes 
for kids in Uganda who suffer 
from jiggers. You all worked 
very hard tracing, cutting, and organizing the shoe 
patterns from the donated jeans, and your hard work 
paid off. We will also be sending $161 in donations for 
Sole Hope to complete the shoes and send them to 
Uganda! 

 

Stewardship Opportunities  
 

MISSION  TRIP  SUPPORT 
Coach Mike Schafer and members of the Cornell menõs 
hockey team, with members of St. Catherineõs and All 
Saints parishes, will be traveling to support the work 
of the Portal de Belén Foundation in May. They will be 
bringing 100 sustainable feminine hygiene kits to the 
young ladies there. All Saints is seeking people to help 
assemble these kits, including people who can sew, 
cut, and iron material.  Please come for an hour or all 
day (10 a.m.ð5 p.m.) on Friday, April 22, and 

Saturday, April 23 , to All Saints Parish Center. If you 
would like to donate gently used childrenõs running 
shoes or baseball equipment for the trip, please drop 
them off at the Parish Center or contact Margaret 
DeGaetano at margnart@hotmail.com. 
 

Local News 
 

PALLIATIVE  CARE WORKSHOP 
The Ithaca College Gerontology Institute will hold a 
workshop on palliative care on Wednesday, April 20, 

from 2ð4:30 p.m. at the County Inn and Suites on Rt. 
96B. The cost is $25, or $15 for retired persons. For 
more information or to register, see http://
www.ithaca.edu/agingworkshops/descriptions/ . 
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PIANO  CONCERTðSAVE THE DATE 
Mark your calendar! On Sunday, May 15, at 3 p.m., 
we will hold a benefit piano concert by Nancy Radloff 
featuring works by famous teachers, including Franz 

Joseph Haydn, Muzio Clementi, 
Ludwig van Beethoven, Franz Liszt, 
and Edward MacDowell. Dr. Radloff 
will be joined by Adelaide Tracey on 
trumpet. Dr. Radloff has an earned 
doctorate in performance from the 

Peabody Conservatory of Music, Johns Hopkins 
University. She has performed throughout the 
Midwest and Eastern states on piano and pipe organ 
and is also a composer.   
 

Childrenõs/Youth Ministry 
 

COMBINED  MSYM/HSYM S ESSION  APRIL  
17ðROSARY 
On Sunday, April 17, we will hold a combined HSYM 
and MSYM session. One of our parishioners, Clara 
Barrett, will talk to the youth about the rosary and its 
history. She will walk them through how to pray the 
rosary, and the two groups will then spend time 
praying the rosary together. Since this is the last 
session for April, we will have pizza and celebrate 
April birthdays.   
 

FAITH  FORMATION  RICE BOWL W INNERS  
The Faith Formation children and youth have worked 
very hard to see which grade could raise the most 
money for the CRS Rice Bowl program. We are happy 
to announce that the fifth and sixth graders raised the 
most money, bringing in a total of $255.15. All 
together, our Faith Formation and Youth Ministry 
programs collected $664.72 for this wonderful agency. 
Thank you to all of the youth, children, and their 
families for such wonderful contributions. We are 
very proud of every one of our children and youth!  
Way to go! 
 

SLEEP-OUT FOR THE HOMELESS DATE 
CHANGE 
Our Sleep-Out for the Homeless event has been 
moved from May 14ð15 to June 4ð5 due to scheduling 
conflicts for many of our high school youth. More 
information about this event for youth in grades 8 ð12 
will be provided at the beginning of May.  
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From the Book of Ashley 

Dear Parish Family, 

Since joining this wonderful parish in 2009, I have been consistently amazed by our 
parishioners--your gestures of kindness, generous spirit, and relentless support for each 
other.  I was reminded of this a month ago at a High School Youth Ministry session where 

fathers attended with their high schoolers to talk about relationships between parents and teens. 

One of the topics I hear about most often from our teens is how hard communication can beñwhether it is 
talking with friends about their faith, trying to create healthy relationships through communication, or 
communicating effectively with those around them, including their parents. The goal of this session was to help 
create lines of communication between the fathers and their teens. Being the parent of a teen is different than 
being the parent of a child. We wanted to provide a time for fathers and their teenage sons and daughters to 
understand each other better and strengthen their relationship through discussion.  

What unfolded during this session showed me two things: that the high school youth are exceptionally proud of 
their parents and want to have relationships with them, and that the fathers (and parents) will relentlessly be 
there to support their teensñeven when their child makes a decision they might not agree with. There was a 
consistent mutual understanding that the teens and their fathers respected each other and were proud of each 
otherõs accomplishments. The teens were able to present to their fathers what was hard about being a teen and 
what they wish their fathers would know about them. The fathers, in turn, were also able to present to their 
teens what they wished their children would know about being a father, and what was so wonderful about 
being a father. Each presentation was worthwhile, and what was interesting was how the two presentations 
aligned. For example, the youth mentioned that they want to be allowed to make decisions and that they know 
mistakes will be made. They understand that parents want to protect them from making mistakes, but they feel 
they need to make them so they can learn from them. The fathers, in turn, said they want their youth to grow to 
be independent. They know that mistakes will be made and that their children will learn from their mistakes ñ
but as a parent, it isnõt easy to know when to stand back and when to step in and help. 

At the end of the session, the teens and fathers were invited to stay and spend time just talking, using some 
written questions to help spur conversation. The beauty that unfolded brought tears to my eyes. I saw a father 
hugging his daughter, who was brought to tears by their conversation; a teen and his father laughing 
hysterically about a family event;  and a father and daughter who stayed well after the session ended because 
they were engrossed in their conversation. 

Thank you for all you do to invest in the lives  of your teens! You probably feel at different times like an Uber 
driver, a coach, a tutor, a guidance counselor, and even a jockey (pushing them to cross the finish lineñwithout 
a whip, of course!). Relationships with teenagers thrive when you can spend time together in a setting where 
everyone agrees that nobody is perfect and unconditional love is delivered across a bridge of friendship. Your 
teen may never have a long discussion with you; it may always be the instant message version. But listen 
carefully, because what is said will probably be short, and youõll have to do some reading between the lines and 
asking a few quick questions to clarify what they meant. This signifies that you are really listening and trying to 
understand them. 

I want to thank the teens and fathers who participated in the HSYM session with me. You were honest, 
inspiring, vulnerable, and candid. You reminded me, yet again, of the reason why I love what I do and why I 
love this parish community.  

God Bless, 

 

 

Please see the following page for a list of suggestions from Ashley about how to build your relationship with your teen. 
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As a follow-up to the High School Youth Ministry 
session with teens and their fathers, here are some 
suggestions from Ashley Blank about how to build your 
relationship with your teen: 

Parenting author Mark Gregston says that parents 
need to spend more time with their children when 
they reach adolescence, not less. This is the time 
when teens get busy with school and activities and 
parents are at the peak of their careers. The first 
thing to disappear is communication. Walls go up 
and lives are lived out, and suddenly the teenager 
and parent become strangers. So if you need to 
build your relationship with your teenager, here are 
some ideas: 

¶ Spend time together one on one. Family time as a 
whole is important, but being able to spend one -
on-one time with your teen allows that child to 
feel special and listened to. Schedule this time so 
you both know its importance.  

¶ Share experiences. Take turns sharing things you 
like to do. My love for Kansas City Royals 
baseball would have never grown if I hadnõt 
been forced to watch it as a teenager with my 
father and given it a chance. 

¶ Look for opportunities for discussion. Think about 
questions you can ask your teenager about 
moral choices, current events, and hopes for the 
future. Talk about them --in the car, while 
watching TV, or any time. Respect their answers. 

¶ Listen more and answer less. If you want your teen 
to understand you better, stop telling him or her 
what you are thinking. Wait until you are asked 
for your opinion. Your teen wonõt be ready to 
really listen until he or she is the initiator of the 
discussion. 

¶ Establish boundaries. Every good thing in life has 
its rules and boundaries, including your 
relationship with your teen. Create boundaries 
and stick to them. Teens want you to be 
consistent. 

¶ Selflessly confront their mistakes. Keep in mind 
that discipline is all about helping your teen, not 
you. Confront with calmness and correct with 
firmness. Demonstrate a love and respect that 
has their best interests at heart. 

¶ Act on your faith and your beliefs. Donõt just say it 
or preach it. Put your beliefs into action. Serve 
others, love others, forgive others, pray, 
worship. Exercise your faith in front of your 
teenager. 

School News 
 

I MMACULATE CONCEPTION  
Thank you to all the parishioners, parents, 
grandparents, friends, and businesses who supported 
this yearõs òFor The Childrenó Benefit Auction.  The 
faculty, staff, and students greatly appreciate your 
support of our school.  

Immaculate Conception School is now accepting 
registrations for all of our academic programs, pre -k 
through sixth grade, for the 2016ð2017 school year. 
Our three-year-old and four -year-old pre -
kindergarten programs are filling up quickly.  Tuition 
assistance and parish subsidy are available. Call the 
school at 273-2707 or visit icsithaca.org for more 
information about Ithacaõs Catholic school. 
 

NOTRE DAME KAYAK RAFFLE 
Students from Notre Dame High School will be 
outside St. Catherineõs after all the Masses this 
weekend  (west parking lot entrance) to sell chances 
for a kayak with paddle to benefit the Notre Dame ð
Ithaca bus. Tickets are $2 each, 3 for $5, or 7 for $10. 
The drawing will be held on Saturday, May 7, at 
Notre Dame's annual Mayfest Spring Festival. Winner 
need not be present to win and the kayak will be 
delivered to the lucky winner!  
 

Diocesan News 
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS  
Next Sunday, we celebrate World Day of Prayer for 
Vocations and pray for all Christian vocations ñ
married, single, ordained, and consecrated religious.  
If you would like to talk with someone about a 
possible vocation to priesthood, please contact the 
Diocesan Office of Priesthood Vocation Awareness at 
585-328-3210, ext. 1374, or visit www.ROCpriest.org  
for more information.   

 

DIOCESAN  SOCIAL  MINISTRY  CONFERENCE 
Catholic Charities invites all parish staff, parish 
council members, religious education instructors, and 
social ministry committee members to the annual 
Diocesan Social Ministry Conference on Saturday, 
May 7, from 9:30 a.m.ð3:30 p.m. at Notre Dame 
Retreat House. Carpooling is available from 
Tompkins County. Registration is $15. To register, 
contact Laurie Konwinski at 272-5062, ext. 12, or 
LKonwinski@dor.org . 
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